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Removing our right to vote via mail will make it impossible for thousands of disabled 

or home bound Oregonians to vote. Most of us have full time jobs, if we had to go in 

to a specific building on voting day we would have to take unpaid time off work. Do 

not let this oligarchy inspire you to change our state voting practices.  


